
November 2, 2008

Mr. Fred L. Anthamatten
Chief Regulatory ýBranch
Department of the Army
Galveston District
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
P.O. Box 1229
Galveston, TX 77553-1229

Re: Corps EIS Cost Involvement - STP Units 3 & 4

Dear Mr. Anthamatten•

I do not recall having received your response to my subject letter dated September 24,
20008. I did not request a detailed cost accounting at that time and under the
circumstances in Galveston, I can understand such but, please give me an indication if
the Corps has/is providing a financial value for it's Environmental Impact Study (EIS)
participation.

Sincerely,

John Corder
313 CR 912
Brazoria, TX 77422

cc Scott Flanders, Division Director
Division of Site and Environmental Review
Office of New Reactors

M. A. McBurnett
VP, Oversight/Regulatory Affairs
STP Nuclear Operating Company

J. J. Sheppard
President & CEO
STP Nuclear Operation Company

Bridget C. Bohac
Director, Public Assistance, TCEQ
P.O. Box 13087, Austin, TX 78711-3087
e-mail

Billie Pimer Garde, Esq.
Washington, D. C.
e-mail

Brazoria Co Commissioners Crt
Angleton, TX 77515
FAX --

Ms. Erin Mckeon
The FACTS
720 S. Main, Clute, Tx 77531
e-mail


